
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Plummer David F. [mailto:pdf3@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 8:16 PM 
To: Griffith, Kate (UTC) <kate.griffith@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: Re: Opt-Out Provision 
 
Hi Kate! 
 
Thanks for the feedback!  I hope the Commission staff will look into AMI (advanced metering 
infrastructure) for water utilities, as many are converting to this ‘real-time’ water service technology, 
including our own Bellevue water utility (even though it’s not subject to UTC oversight, the ‘opt-out’ 
option is an important customer issue). 
 
Cheers, 
 
David Plummer 
 
> On Apr 12, 2018, at 3:49 PM, Griffith, Kate (UTC) <kate.griffith@utc.wa.gov> wrote: 
>  
> Hi David, 
>  
> The commission's policy statement does not address water service. Water meters are typically one-
way communicating devices. If a regulated water company were to pursue advanced meter 
technologies, the commission could address customer concerns at that time.  
>  
> Best, 
> Kate 
>  
> ________________________________________ 
> From: Plummer David F. 
> Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 9:18:27 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
> To: Media (UTC) 
> Subject: Opt-Out Provision 
>  
> Hi there! 
>  
> Will the UTC's "opt-out" ruling also apply the installation advanced metering technologies for water 
service? 
>  
> RSVP, 
>  
> David F. Plummer 
>  
> Bellevue, WA 
>  
 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

04/13/18   11:29

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

mailto:pdf3@comcast.net
mailto:kate.griffith@utc.wa.gov
mailto:kate.griffith@utc.wa.gov

	From: Plummer David F. [mailto:pdf3@comcast.net]
	> From: Plummer David F.

